
Interstate 70 Cave Springs  
to Fairgrounds Design-Build  
Project Update 

Last month, we announced the 
selection of Millstone Weber, in 
partnership with Parsons, as the team 
to design and construct the I-70 Cave 
Springs to Fairgrounds Road Design-
Build project. I’m pleased to announce 
that as of March 1, we now have signed 
a contract with the team. That means 
we are officially moving forward with 
the next steps – final design and, this 
summer, construction.

Stacey Smith, 
Project Director 

The big question surrounding the project is what 
will happen to the outer roads. 

The existing outer roads between Cave Springs and 
Fairgrounds will remain two-way. There will also be 
a new north outer road built between Zumbehl and 
Fairgrounds/Convention Center.

New interchanges will be constructed at Cave Springs 
Road and Zumbehl Road, and both will include a 
pedestrian shared use path over the interstate.

WHAT’S NEXT

Planning for a public meeting is underway. The 
meeting, which will be held before construction 
begins, will outline additional details on the 
improvements, as well as impacts and project 
schedule.

Construction is scheduled to begin this 
summer and is anticipated to be complete by 
June 28, 2024.

You can get the latest on project details, as well as 
stay up to date on when the meeting is scheduled, 
at i70csfg.com.

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The I-70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds 
Design-Build Project will maximize 
improvements to address:

	☑ Local Connectivity, Safety, Traffic 
Congestion 

	☑ Long-Lasting Infrastructure with 
Future Expansion in Mind

	☑ Construction Impacts

	☑ Workforce Diversity

http://www.i70csfg.com



